
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
May 2, 2019 
 
This year the Indiana Association of Orthodontists will hold their annual membership 
meeting in conjunction with the Burstone Symposium at Indianapolis.  The meeting 
will be held on Friday October 25th, 2018 at 12:15 PM. 
 
The IAO is planning to have the 2020 membership meeting on August 21 & 22, 2020 
in Indianapolis.  We will be having a number of speakers and a possible golf outing.  
Please hold those dates in your calendar! 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the IAO and/or the annual membership 
meeting, you can contact us via our association’s website (www.INAOrtho.org). On that 
note, the IAO webpage is under construction to give it a better look, increase web 
visibility, and ultimately save costs, thanks to our new web designer.  
 
Respectfully submitted 
Dr. Thompson 

 
 
 
 

http://www.inaortho.org/

